
We are excited to announce that the Sixth Annual Fraud Busters Conference will be held on 
September 29, 2021, from 9:00 AM- 12:00 PM. The Office of State Budget and Management 
(OSBM) has teamed up with our friends at the Office of the State Controller (OSC) to offer this 
training opportunity. Participants can earn up three hours of CPE. There is no fee to attend this 
event. We ask that you only register if you can attend, as there is limited capacity at 300 
attendees. 

Thank you, 

Jack Gagnon 
Internal Auditor 
NC Office of State Budget & Management 
(984) 236-0636 

 


